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The following circular is hereby promulgated for information, guidance and necessary action. 

 EMILE N. ARAO 

                                                                    DIRECTOR GENERAL 
 
 

IMPLEMENTATION OF VISA FREE REGIME IN KENYA 
  
Following the presidential directive that Kenya will be a visa free country from January 2024, a digital 
platform http://www.etakenya.go.ke has been developed to ensure that all travelers to Kenya are identified 
in advance through an Electronic Travel Authorization (ETA) system.  

All travelers coming to Kenya shall henceforth be required to have a prior issued valid visa or an ETA before 
being allowed to enter the Republic of Kenya.  

(AIC 06/24 is hereby replaced) 
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